
  

Lawrence Township is proud to celebrate National Disability Employment Awareness 

Month (NDEAM) during the month of October! NDEAM aims to educate the American 

workforce about disability employment issues and celebrate the many and varied 

contributions of America's workers with disabilities. Here in Lawrence Township, we strive 

to serve all residents. To achieve this goal, we harness all the diverse skills and talents 

offered by our employees, including our workers with disabilities. Like other employers 

across the country, we rely heavily upon their outstanding productivity to achieve our 

objectives, and they deserve our recognition and gratitude. NDEAM provides an 

incredible opportunity to demonstrate our commitment to all employees. 

  

To learn more about National Disability Employment Awareness Month, please visit: 

https://www.dol.gov/odep/topics/ndeam/ 

 

Helpful Links: 

New Jersey Department of Human Services, Disability Employment 

https://www.nj.gov/humanservices/disabilityemployment.html 

 

New Jersey Department of Labor and Workforce Development, Vocational Rehabilitation 

Services  

https://www.nj.gov/labor/career-services/special-services/individuals-with-disabilities/  

 

New Jersey Public Service Jobs 

https://info.csc.state.nj.us/Vats/JobView.aspx 
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